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Dear Eric,

The Faculty Council have carefully considered the discussion regarding the manner of
spending the ‘Studievoorschot’ which took place at the Faculty Council meeting on 14
January 2016. Thank you for your explanation of the various aspects involved in this
subject. On the basis of the information we have received the Faculty Council is willing
to provide its approval given that you have informed us that the intention is to spend
this funding primarily to improve the level of education and teaching. '

We would like to continue to discuss this issue further with you during the progressive

modernisation and updating of the programmes and to be informed of the progress in
the distribution of funding. We look forward to further discussion on this topic.

Kind regards,

On behalf of the Faculty Council

Dr Marja Fl-ory
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